
Town of Chatham 
October 2020, 2020 
Attendance: Jason Eastman, Tricia Pitman, William Briggs, Riley Pitman 
 
Minutes to September 2020 meeting approved as written. 
The Selectmen signed vouchers. 
The Selectmen signed the MS-535 Report. 
The Selectmen reviewed the MS-434 Report. 
The Selectmen signed 4 timber warrants, one for each of the following 
property owners: Barbara Sperling, Michael Sakash, Lucy Crowe and 
Douglas Burnell. 
The Selectmen signed election notice to be posted at the dam in South 
Chatham and at the town hall. The election will be held on November 3. 
The Selectmen chose to hold off on accepting the tax deed for John 
Gerrish’s property. 
There is no longer any need for the Selectmen to approve and send the 
letter to A. Palubekas concerning the bridge being closed by the 
WMNF. The bridge was replaced and the barriers were removed. 
North Country Council sent a packet to Bill Perry. An email will need to 
be sent to the Council letting them know that Bill Perry is no longer a 
Selectmen. 
A new sign needs to be made listing Riley Pitman as the Welfare 
Director for the town. 
The Selectmen will get bids from at least two people to take down a 
few trees at the town beach that are leaning toward camps. 
The Governor has issued a fire ban for the State of New Hampshire.  
 
A motion to adjourn was made and seconded. 
Meeting Adjourned. 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Patricia Pitman 
 
 


